
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 268:W/E 10th November 2017 
PLEASE NOTE: Carpark gates are closed between 8.35am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Tuesday 7th Nov 2017 
Y3 class assembly-
POSTPONED 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 9th Nov 2017 
Derwent Hill Meeting 5pm  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 14th Nov 2017 
School Photos - collected 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 22nd Nov 2017 
Y2 class assembly  
Y3 Cinema - £2.60 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 24th Nov 2017 
Y1-Y6 Anti-bullying  
performance - £1.00  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 27th November 2017 
Derwent Hill 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 6th Dec 2017 
Y1 class assembly  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 20th Dec 2017 
Rec Nativity 10am  
12pm Christmas dinner for  
Grandparents £2.85 MUST 
BE BOOKED BY FRIDAY 1st 
Dec 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 22nd Dec 2017 
Carol service 
Break up for Christmas  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 8th Jan 2018 
INSET day—NO CHILDREN 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 9th Jan 2018 
Children return to school  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 14th May 2018 
KS2 (year 6) SATs 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Happy Birthday for the coming week to : 
 
 
We have no birthdays in school this week 

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following classes for  

winning the attendance 
awards for week ending 3rd 

November 2017: 
 

KS1:Y2  97.24%  
 

KS2:Y4   99.33%  

Autumn Term Breakdown for 
Attendance  

 

 0 days missed  = 100% 

 1 day missed  = 98.6% 

 2 days missed  = 97.2% 
 

 3 days missed  = 95.8%   
WILL NOT RECEIVE THE TREAT 

 Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page 
 

 Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School  WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

BONUS BALL DRAWS 
 

Bonus ball draw for 28th  
October was winning  
number 57 - no one had 
this number, it will be a 
rollover. 
 

If you are interested in  
playing our bonus ball  
weekly please see Mrs  
Oliver-Prince or the office 
staff. Each number is £1.00. 

THE B WORD 
 

For the fourth year running, we have Firehorse 
Theatre Company coming into school on Friday 24th November to 
perform their latest anti-bullying production ‘The B Word’. Within the 
production we will see the serious effects of bullying and what the 
consequences can be. The carefully structured and witty script helps 
the audience to understand the difference between bullying and  
falling out and explores key questions, such as. What is bullying? 
Why do people bully? and What can be done about bullying.  THE B 
WORD also explores cyber bullying and looks at the concept of being 
brave and the importance of telling. 
 

All children in years 1 - 6 will watch the performance - £1.00 per child. 

Injured Bird 
 

Thank you to the parent who  
rescued the injured pigeon found 
at the school this week. It is now 
with a local bird rescue centre. 

Phase - 2 
 

Here are the latest volunteers from BJL 
(formally Fusion) who have helped to make the 
path to our 
performance 
areas. We are 
so grateful to 
all the people 
who are  
volunteering 
to make our 
school even 
more fun and 
exciting for our children. Here you can see the 
volunteers standing on two tons of wood  
chippings that were kindly donated by Gentoo. 

Phase - 1: 
 

We’ve started work on the pathway to the performance 
area in the woods. Those of 
you who plan to attend our 
outdoor carol singing event 
will most likely walk down 
this new path to enter the 
performance area. My  
sincere thanks go to Mr. 
Bell and Mrs. Holland for 
sourcing the funding and 
making arrangements for 
this work to take place. The 
path is paid for from Co-op 
Community Funding. 

Children in Need - Friday 17th November  
 
For Children in Need day this year, the theme is Spotacular. Children & 
adults can come to school dressed in spots for a donation of £1.  
 

Please note that the normal rules apply & children MUST NOT wear: 

 Football shirts or strips 

 Make-up or Jewellery 

 Dyed hair 

 High heels 

 No party clothes, beachwear or similar (if in doubt please ask) 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiW7uLUmfbQAhXEzRQKHTXfAEkQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffacebook-pro-app.en.softonic.com%2F&psig=AFQjCNGe5loF62Oz0riL_LUWVzyLeKZHng&ust=1481891356092929
http://www.firehorsetheatre.com/

